
 

Ashley National Forest

Speirs Fire Update 
August 29, 2024 

Greens Draw Road Reopens as Work Concludes on 
Contingency Line  

 

All routes previously closed due to the Speirs Fire have reopened for public use. This 
includes the Greens Draw Road (Forest Service Road 049).  Work on the contingency 
line has finished and construction crews have now left the area.   

The Speirs Fire is now 100 percent contained and remains at 715 acres. Firefighters will 
continue to monitor and patrol the fire area over the next several weeks. 

This will be the final update for the Speirs Fire unless conditions change.  

For more information about the Speirs Fire visit https://inciweb.wildfire.gov/incident-
information/utasf-speirs-fire  
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